## Literacy of NNY August 2022 Newsletter

Summer is winding down and as we move into fall mode, we are preparing for the Lowville Cream Cheese Festival. LNNY has raffle baskets and the ticket sales will support LNNY programs in Jefferson and Lewis Counties. We will have the table at the usual location, on North State St., across from the fire station.

We need volunteers to help sell raffle tickets at the LNNY table and someone to dress as Cat in the Hat. The shifts on Saturday Sept. 17 are two hours long. The event begins at 11 a.m. and ends at 6 p.m. If you would like to help, please call the office at 315-782-4270 or email Deborah at

program.manager.literacynny@gmail.com.

The raffle baskets are the same as in previous years - Lottery Tree, Toy Basket, Children's Book Basket, Doggy Basket, and the Lowville Basket. If you have something to donate to the Lowville Basket, let us know.

Former board member and tutor, Sally Brennan, has retired. In past years, Sally has done all the collecting for the Lowville Mega Basket. We are keeping the tradition of having a

Lowville Basket and new board member, Samuel Gingerich of Lowville, has risen to the task of asking for basket donations in the Lowville area. Thank you, Sam! Here are some of the baskets for the festival.



### Lottery Tree



Children's Books



Toy Basket



Doggy Basket



# Literacy of NNY August 2022 Newsletter

#### Fort Drum News



#### Deborah's

Monday/Wednesday class said goodbye to Shaina (center holding a certificate). Shaina is going back to France.

(From the left ~ Shaina's cousin, Govin, Gita, Vanessa, Shaina, Deborah, Linda, Santa, Johanna, Bertha)

